
Early Career Optometrists SA 
networking event: Meet the Board

Early career optometrists, final year university students and other interested Optometry 
SA members are cordially invited to attend the Early Career Optometrists South Australia 
networking event: Meet the Board on Wednesday 25 July 2018.

The Optometry Board of Australia (the Board) is co-hosting the networking event with Early Career 
Optometrists SA to engage more directly with optometrists who are in the early stages of their 
career and have graduated within the last ten years. This has been identified as a strategic priority 
for the Board. As the future of the optometry profession, the Board views early career optometrists 
as an important stakeholder in Australian optometry regulation.

The event offers attendees the opportunity to:
•	 meet the Board, including community Board members
•	 learn the difference between the role of the Board and the role of Optometry Australia (OA)
•	 learn about the future of optometry regulation in Australia and what OA and optometrists can do
•	 ask the Board questions, and
•	 learn how to become a Board or Committee member.

Date	 Wednesday 25 July 2018

Time	 6:30pm to 8:00pm

	 6:30pm to 7:20pm	 Networking session with the Board (tea, coffee and nibbles provided 
	 7:20pm to 7:40pm	 Presentation by Ian Bluntish, Chair of the Board 
	 7:40pm to 8:00pm	 Q&A

Venue	 The Royal Society for the Blind 
	 230 Pirie Street, Adelaide SA 5000 

Cost	 Free

RSVP	 �To RSVP, please email n.ostrognay@optometry.org.au with your full name, position and 
confirmation that you would like to attend the Meet the Board networking event.

	 Places are limited and registration is confirmed on a first-in-first-served basis.
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